
Roger Yost  
From: yostfarms@hotmail.com 
To: Karen Lane 
Mon, Jan 22 at 8:44 AM 
 

• My visitations will begin again in February after I complete my eye surgery.  
• Silver Lake will have their first meeting on the 29th.    
• I won’t be able to attend the Cabinet meeting on Saturday due to pending eye work on 

Monday. 
 
Thanks, as always, in keep on Roaring! 
-ZC Roger Yost       
 


